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July 14, 2021 

To: The Market Surveillance Administrator, market participants and other interested parties 
(“stakeholder”) 

Re: Stakeholder Comments on Letter of Notice for Administrative Amendments to Section 201.6 
of the ISO Rules, Pricing (“Section 201.6”) 

Pursuant to Alberta Utilities Commission Rule 017, Procedures and Process for Development of ISO Rules 
and Filing of ISO Rules with the Alberta Utilities Commission, (“AUC Rule 017”) written comments received 
from stakeholders in response to the Alberta Electric System Operator’s (“AESO”) June 21, 2021 Letter of 
Notice for Administrative Amendments to Section 201.6 have been posted on the AESO website. 
Comments were received from the following stakeholders: 

• Capital Power 

• Heartland Generation Ltd.  

• TransCanada Energy Ltd. 

All stakeholder comments received can be found on the stakeholder engagement page on the AESO 
website at www.aeso.ca. Follow the path Stakeholder engagement > Rules, Standards and Tariff > 
Administrative Amendments to Section 201.6 of the ISO Rules, Pricing 

Thank you to all Stakeholders who participated in the ISO rules comment process. All written comments 
received will be considered in the AESO’s finalization of the proposed administrative amendments to 
Section 201.6.  

If you have any questions, please submit them to rules_comments@aeso.ca.  

Sincerely,  

Jodi Marshall 

Legal Manager, ISO Rules and Alberta Reliability Standards 
Legal and Regulatory Affairs 
rules_comments@aeso.ca 
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